
        St Winefride’s Catholic Church,                                                                        
22nd June 2025 

Phone 0208542 1600  
Parish Priest Fr Simon Peat 

Email Address wimbledonsouth@rcaos.org.uk 
Website https://stwinefriderccsw.org.uk 

Presbytery and address for mail: 
2 Latimer Road, SW19 1EP 

Mass at 6pm Sat, 9 and 11 on Sunday 
9.30 on weekdays 

Confession at 11.00 Saturday  
Holiday of Obligation mass at 9.30, and 6 p.m 

 
Please note the new website : stwinefriderccsw.org.uk 

. 
The Permanent Diaconate is an opportunity for men to 
use their time and talents service in in parish life. An 
opportunity to develop is given by study and reflection 
over three years. We have three in this Deanery (local 
council of Merton so there is an opportunity to speak to 
someone about this ministry .  
 
The fund-raising lunch today is only for those who have 
already accepted their invitations and are listed. The 
catering was adjusted to these numbers so unfortunately 
guests at the door not on the list cannot be admitted. 

Parishioners from the area are invited to attend the SS 
Peter & Paul RC Church Mitcham Annual Outdoor 
Mass, which will be held on the Cricket Green, 
Mitcham, on Sunday 29th of June at 3.30pm. The 
tradition of holding a public procession and Mass on the 
Cricket Green has been established for very many years 
and is a wonderful way for us to publicly proclaim our 
Faith. You are welcome to bring a fold-up chair with you 
to use on the Green.  
 
Fr. Finbarr Felix MSP, of the Missionary Society of St. 
Paul (MSP), will make the mission appeals next 
weekend. The MSP is a religious congregation working 
in different parts of the world, committed to spreading 
the Good News of Jesus Christ and the salvific work of 
God the Father in the Holy Spirit. The MSP warmly 
invites you to support their mission appeal. There will be 
a second collection at both Masses. Additionally, you 
can donate by setting up a direct debit or by cheque 
using the provided account details on the board in the 
narthex.   
 
Pilgrimage to Medjugorje in September with a Morden 
based group, details are on the board  


